
CCFW 
Meeting Minutes 

 

Date: 2/12/20  Time: 3:00-4:00 Facilitator: Kelly Stevens  

Location: 

SGF HS LGI 

 

                                            Next Meeting: 3/4/20 at MCC 

  

Recorder: Alexandra Barr 

Attendees: Name 

Becky Robarge 

Amber Danaher 

Alexandra Barr 

Justin Hamm 

Kelly Stevens 

Sarah Ledger 

Donna Nichols 

Molly Conover 

Meghan Lovering 

Rachel Maxwell 

Maggie Fronk 

Zach Bango 

Kelley Bayer 

Sue McNeil 

Ray Ruby 

Bill Moon 
 

Sector  

Youth Serving Organization 

Substance Abuse Org 

Substance Abuse Org 

Substance Abuse Org 

Substance Abuse Org 

State/Local Govt 

Parents 

Healthcare 

Healthcare 

State/Local Govt 

Youth Serving Organization 

State/Local Govt 

State/Local Govt 

Healthcare 

Schools 

Youth Serving Organization 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Topic  Discussion Decisions/Actions to be Taken 

 

Member Spotlight – 

Bill Moon with Big 

Brothers Big Sisters of 

the Southern 

Adirondacks 

 

Bill gave a brief overview of his role at BBBS as well as the organization’s 

impact on the SGF community. The Southern Adirondack division of BBBS 

involves a community program which includes 7 programs in 6 school 

districts with SGF School District being one. Bill explained the process for 

“matching” kids and that there is a system in place that finds the best 

matches based on a multitude of variables. One main component of BBBS is 

fundraising. One upcoming event is “Bowl for Kids’ Sake” to be held at 

Kingpin’s Alley in SGF on 3/22 at 12:30 pm, 3/28 at 6:30 pm, and 3/29 at 

12:30 pm and 3:30 pm. Sponsorships are available for this event and a 

minimum of $75 must be raised. The event anticipates over 800 bowlers will 

participate and approximately $120,000 will be raised.  

 

 

 

 

For more information on BBBS or the 

Bowl for Kids’ Sake event, contact Bill 

Moon at: bill@bbbssadk.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Training 

Opportunities 

 

CAST (Community Awareness Skills Training) on 3/26: 7:00 pm at 142 

Lower Newtown Rd. Waterford, NY, free and open to the public 

 

Soul Shop on 3/27: 9:00 am - 3:00 pm at 142 Lower Newtown Rd. 

Waterford, NY, focus on youth suicide prevention, $20 registration fee 

(covers lunch) 

 

Bridges Out of Poverty Training on 4/14: 12:00 pm - 4:00 pm at Moreau 

Community Center, limited to 50 people, open to CCFW members and 

partners first 

 

ACE’s (Adverse Childhood Experiences) Training TBD: CCSI out of 

Rochester will administer the training, full day for up to 100 people, open to 

CCFW members and partners first 

 

 

 

 

 

Let Kelly know about any upcoming 

events or trainings:  
ccfw-coordinator@preventioncouncil.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Coalition – 

Amber Danaher  

 

After Prom will be held off-site this year. The event will take place on 5/23 

from 10:30 pm – 1:30 pm at The Saratoga Strike Zone. We will need 

volunteers for the night-of as well as donations to help sustain for next year’s 

event. Amber will have more information at next month’s meeting. 

 

Send any questions to Amber at:  

ccfw-youth@preventioncouncil.org  

mailto:bill@bbbssadk.org
mailto:ccfw-coordinator@preventioncouncil.org
mailto:ccfw-youth@preventioncouncil.org


 

Adirondack Thunder 

Fundraiser – 

Alexandra Barr 

 

The Adirondack Thunder Hockey Game “Non-Profit of the Night” 

featuring CCFW will take place on 2/23 at 3:00 pm at The Cool Insuring 

Arena in Glens Falls. The Thunder will feature CCFW throughout the night 

and there are many opportunities for fun activities including a puck drop, 

Zamboni rides, high-fives with the players, a locker room tour, and a group 

photo on the ice! Through Rachel French (SGF Middle School Student 

Council Advisor), there are 50 kids who have signed up to attend. We will 

need volunteers to help table (handing out information and giveaways) the 

day-of. We are looking forward to this fun night! 

 

 

 

We still have tickets available! If 

anyone would like a ticket, email Alex 

at: ccfw-pfs@preventioncouncil.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coalition Updates – 

Kelly Stevens 

 

“Be a Parent, Not a Bartender” yard signs are in! If you or your agency 

would like one, let Kelly know.  

 

Alex, Amber, Justin, and Kelly attended to 30th Annual CADCA National 

Leadership Forum in National Harbor, MD. They had the chance to 

network with fellow colleagues and learn new information from both 

national and local levels. Additionally, they had a chance to speak with 

Legislators on Capitol Hill asking to continue the funding for prevention 

efforts (including the DFC grant) throughout the next fiscal year. CCFW is 

now a graduate of the National Coalition Academy! 

 

DFC grant management will move from SAMHSA to the CDC. As 

members, nothing will change.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  Next Meeting: March 4th, 2020; 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm at The Moreau 

Community Center   

 

Like us on Facebook, Instagram, and 

Twitter: @ccfwsgf 

 

Visit our Website: ccfwsgf.org 

 

mailto:ccfw-pfs@preventioncouncil.org

